
Term Six Week 1 

Welcome back to Nursery!  

We have missed you all! We have also had some new friends join our class. 

Nursery looks different at the moment due to the Covid-19 pandemic, we are still having lots of fun though!  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

                   

   


